
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Town of Ingersoll Represents at AMO 2024 
Ingersoll, ON August 19, 2024 — The Town of Ingersoll is proudly representing at this 
year’s Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) Annual Conference, taking place 
from August 18 to 21 in Ottawa. Our three delegations address issues affecting our 
community and advocate strongly for the priorities of our residents. 

The delegation, led by Mayor Brian Petrie, Councillor Rick Eus, and CAO Michael 
Graves, is engaging with provincial ministers and fellow municipal leaders to discuss 
key topics like the health strategy and funding for the new MURC. They'll also address 
important issues like schooling and daycare with the province. 

Key Meetings and Topics: 

• Meeting with Beth Mai, TDVSB Trustee, Billy Pang, Parliamentary Assistant to 
the Minister of Education and Ernie Hardeman, MPP: Education Delegation 

• Meeting Neil Lumsden. Minister of Sport: MURC Delegation 

Quotes 
“This conference is an important opportunity for us to have our voices heard at the 
provincial level. We look forward to productive discussions that will benefit Ingersoll and 
help us achieve our goals for the community.” 

- Mayor Brian Petrie, Mayor of Ingersoll 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

Left to right: Ernie Hardeman, MPP; Billy Pang, Parliamentary Assistant to 
the Minister of Education; Brian Petrie, Mayor of Ingersoll; Rick Eus, 
Ingersoll Councillor; Beth Mai, TDVSB Trustee; Marcus Ryan, Warden of 
Oxford County. 

Left to right: Neil Lumsden, Minister of Sport; Brian 
Petrie, Mayor of Ingersoll; Rick Eus, Ingersoll 
Councillor. 



 

 

About AMO  

The Association of Municipalities of Ontario is a non-profit organization representing 
almost all of Ontario’s 444 municipalities. The annual conference is a key event that 
brings together municipal officials, provincial representatives, and stakeholders to 
discuss and address issues that matter to Ontario communities. 

About the Town of Ingersoll  

Nestled in the heart of southwestern Ontario, the Town of Ingersoll is a vibrant 
community with a population of over 13,000. As a forward-thinking municipal 
government, Ingersoll is a strong, diverse, green, and sustainable community that 
respects our people, honours our past and shapes our future. From cultural venues, 
such as museums, theatres, and art galleries, to outdoor adventures, such as hiking, 
cycling, and fishing, you’ll find what you are looking for in Ingersoll. Ingersoll’s Town 
Hall, centrally located in the heart of our community, serves as a hub for accessible and 
responsive municipal services. Stay connected with us online through our official 
website, www.ingersoll.ca, and follow our social media channels at @townofingersoll 
and @touringersoll. Explore our strategic vision for Ingersoll in our Strategic Plan. 

Contacts 

Michael Graves | CAO | Town of Ingersoll 
519-485-0120 x 6222 | michael.graves@ingersoll.ca | www.ingersoll.ca  
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